
From: Danny Varat
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Date: 7/24/2017 12:22:38 PM
Subject: CIGNA

​Joseph, I have received some feedback, and please give me your thoughts. CIGNA says that
Labtech Diagnostics is not accredited by the College of American Pathologists. CIGNA already has established 
provider relationships in SC, and, they say, if Labtech were accredited by the College, then you could apply to 
CIGNA for consideration.


Does this explanation make sense to you? Please let me know your thoughts, and I will follow up. Thanks

Danny
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